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26th January 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Rugby Presentation Evening 

Historically, there had been a tradition at Lymm to hold a presentation evening to 
celebrate the achievements in Rugby. I would like to revive this tradition and as such 
would like to invite you to the 2016 Rugby Presentation Evening on Friday 26th 
February in the main school hall at 6:30pm. Refreshments will be available from 
6:00pm.  

We would like the evening to be in keeping with a formal and traditional feeling and as 
such expect a dress code for the students. Years 7 to 9 should arrive in full school 
uniform with an option of suits for Year 10 and above.  

The format for the evening will be a buffet reception followed by speeches from the 
captains and coaches for each team and then presentation of awards. Drinks will also 
be available throughout the evening.  

Guests for the evening will be some of our former students, such as Ross Harrison, 
who have gone on to play for professional clubs.  

Parents are of course welcomed at the evening and it would be great to get to meet 
you all and celebrate what an amazing club we run within a school environment. 

Tickets will cost £7.50 and are available from the school shop, myself in PE or from 
the captains and coaches of your son’s team on match days (if it stops raining). 

I look forward to seeing you all on the 26th February.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Lee Pickles 
Head of Rugby 
 



	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

 


